
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
GROWTH) 

 
REVIEW OF PARLIAMENTARY CONSTITUENCY BOUNDARIES 

 

5.2 The Panel discussed the Review of Parliamentary Constituency Boundaries at 

its meeting on 7th July 2021.  

5.3 Concern was expressed that the proposals would split the District between 

three parliamentary constituencies. The creation of a new proposed 

constituency of St Neots caused further concern due to the geographical 

boundaries of the proposal, specifically the inclusion of the District Ward of 

Fenstanton and St Neots Wards with specific wards within South 

Cambridgeshire district. It was felt that Huntingdonshire residents located 

within these wards of this proposed constituency would have no affinity with 

the other residents located across the District boundary.   

 


